
From: Jonah Zeiger <Jonah.Zeiger@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 10:06 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Invitation to attend special screening and reception at Chicago Latino Film Festival 
  
I attended this screening and reception of the Chicago Latino Film Festival at Instituto 
Cervantes this evening. During the event I met with executive director Pepe Vargas, deputy 
director Mateo Mulcahey and welcomed the visiting filmmaker from Spain. 
  
Thanks, 
Jonah 
  
Get Outlook for iOS 

 
  
_____________________________________________ 
From: Jonah Zeiger <Jonah.Zeiger@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 5:19 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Invitation to attend special screening and reception at Chicago Latino Film Festival 
  
  
Steve, 
  
I received invitation to attend a special screening and reception for the Chicago Latino Film Festival 
this evening at the Instituto Cervantes. 
I was invited by the Executive Director, Pepe Vargas.  I will attend in my official capacity. 
  
I will follow up with a recap within 10 days. 
  
Thank you, 
Jonah 
Jonah Zeiger (he/him) 
Deputy Commissioner, Chicago Film Office 
Chicago Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events 
78 E Washington St, Chicago, IL 60602 
Office: (312) 744-6687 
ChicagoFilmOffice.us 
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